
From: Lisa Foust
To: Chuck Welch; Ectory R. Lawless
Cc: Del Sesto, Jr., Ronald W.; Fan, Stephany; Jeffrey Strenkowski
Subject: Docket Nos. 20-00118 and 20-00119
Date: Thursday, December 10, 2020 10:53:42 AM

Mr. Welch,

We are in receipt of the petitions for Uniti National, LLC (20-00118) and Unity Dark Fiber, LLC (20-
00119) to provide competing local exchange telecommunications services in Tennessee.  As of
today, we have not received a surety bond or letter of credit for either company.  A bond or letter of
credit is required pursuant to §65-4-125(j).  Our form for each of these instruments can be found on
our website at tn.gov/tpuc under FORMS.

Additionally, although the application(s) for authority with the Tennessee Secretary of State and/or
acknowledgment of receipt from the Secretary of State were included in the petitions, the actual
documents granting authority to transact business in Tennessee were not included with either
submission. You can request certificates of authority on the Tennessee Secretary of State’s website
at tn.gov/sos under BUSINESS SERVICES.

Let me know if you have additional questions.

Thanks
Lisa Foust
Utilities Division
Tennessee Public Utility Commission

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
615-770-6886
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